
JoseDhine Lee 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ann Kehoe 
27 August 2012 11:42 
Josephine Lee 
FW: Cemex Walshestown Waste Licence Application WO254-01 

From: Ewa Babiaruyk 
Sent: 27 August 2012 11:02 
To: Conor Wall@qolder.com 
Cc: Ann Kehoe 
Subject: RE: Cemex Walshestown Waste Licence Application WO254-01 

Conor, 

Unfortunately, due t o  other priorities, the processing o f  the licence application for Cemex WO254-01 is 
unlikely t o  be completed this year. It will be dealt with as a priority application as soon as available 
resources allow. 

Regards, 

Ewa Babiarczyk 
Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Program m e 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 

Tel: +353 53 91 60662 
Fax: +353 53 91 60699 
E. Babiarczyk@epa.ie 

From: Wall, Conor [mailto:Conor Wall@Qolder.coml 
Sent: 24 August 2012 09:57 
To: e. ba biarez)rk@eDa.ie 
Cc: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: Cemex Walshestown Waste Licence Application WO254-01 

Hi Eva 

Can you please provide us with an update on this application when you have a moment, which was submitted on 
23rd December 2008. 

Regards 

Conor 
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Conor Wall (M.Sc., Dip. ElA Man.) I Principal I Golder Associates Ireland Ltd. 
Town Centre House, Dublin Road, Naas, Co. Kildare, Ireland 
T: +353 45 87 441 1 I D: +353 45 87441 1 I F: +353 45 87 4549 
www.nolder.com 

Work Safe, Home Safe 

M: +353 87 205 9354 

~ 

E: Conor Wall@aolder.com I 
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